
DO NOT USE THIS HOOD 
THIS HOOD IS TEMPORARILY OUT OF SERVICE 

DUE TO SCHEDULED WORK 

Time/DATE(S) OF SHUTDOWN:   

BUILDING CONTACT:  

 Use of this exhaust hood is prohibited until this warning notice has

been removed.

 All containers of chemicals shall be capped or covered. Leaving

funnels in the containers is not acceptable. All experimental

equipment shall be turned off.

 This applies even if the exhaust fan is operating: people may be

working on the fume hood exhaust system.

 Use of this fume hood while it is tagged out of service may expose

you and others to hazardous materials.

 Failure to comply with the above is considered non-compliance and will be

referred to your dean, director or department head for disciplinary action.

Contact the Work Control Shutdown Coordinator at (734) 647-2059 Or 

your Building or Department Contact for additional shutdown information. 
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WARNING 


	Time/Date: OCTOBER 10, 2024 11PM-OCTOBER 11, 2024 6AM
	Contact Phone Number: KANDY STYRK-GATNY, 734-647-2788


